
 

 

4-2-24 

 

Dear Steinbrenner Orchestra Family and future Steinbrenner members,  

 It is with great excitement that I get to announce that the Steinbrenner High School 

Orchestra has been chosen to be the premiere ensemble to play at Carnegie Hall on Friday, 

March 28th, 2025, at 6pm. Attached is the link of how you can sign up to be part of this amazing 

opportunity.  

Here is the link for your students and families to sign-up for the Steinbrenner High School 

Orchestra's 2025 Tour to New York City - https://tri.ps/w3Cnu 

You will also be able to make a page on which you will immediately be able to start fundraising 

for your student/performer.  

The Steinbrenner parent liaison for the friends and family trip to Carnegie is Mr. Marcelo Duran. 

Remember, in order for this portion of the trip to occur we need 35 people (friends and 

family/non-performers) to attend.  

If you are one of the first 6 chaperones contacted by Mrs. Szarowicz. Do not sign up till you have 

a special Chaperone code. This will identify you on the list for Harmony that you are an official 

chaperone.  

I have also attached a PDF of all the questions that were asked at the parent meeting. Please 

look at this document to see if all your questions have been addressed. If you have a question 

pertaining directly about the Steinbrenner Orchestra, please email Mrs. Szarowicz at 

andrea.szarowicz@hcps.net. If you have questions pertaining to trip (like hotels, understanding 

the contract, trip insurance). Please go to the Harmony sign up page and click on the “Ask a 

Question”. 

I truly hope you will consider making this once in a lifetime trip a part of your student’s high 

school memories. To put this amazing opportunity in perspective: In the 30 years I have been 

playing - multiple top tier ensembles, colleges, and with other top tier performers - I have never 

played on the stage of Carnegie Hall.   

 

Musically Yours, 

Andrea Szarowicz  

Steinbrenner High School Orchestra Director 

George Steinbrenner High School 
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